
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOUNT UNION AREA JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER-OCTOBER 2024 

MOUNT UNION AREA JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL 
706 North Shaver Street    
Mount Union, PA 17066  
Phone: (814) 542-9311  
Fax: (814) 542-8376  
 

 
Dear MUAJHS Parents/Guardians, 

We are experiencing a great start to the school year at MUAJHS!  Please feel 

free to reach out to any of your student’s teachers, Mrs. Waite, or the principal, 

Ms. Palm, with any questions you may have about your student’s education. 
 

 

 

 

Fall Picnic 
Wednesday  

October 2, 2024 
 

On the front lawn of the Junior High School 
The picnic will start after walkers are dismissed and last until 4:30 
pm.  Students need to sign up during homeroom with a $5 deposit in 
a sealed envelope with their name on it.  The deposit will be 
returned to the students when they arrive at the picnic.   
This serves a few purposes.   

1. It gives PIC a more accurate count for food   
2. It ensures that someone at home knows their student is 

signed up and will need a ride home that day.   
Students who sign up and do not attend will forfeit their deposit. 
 

There will be pizza, snacks, games, and prizes! 
 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

• 10/2- Fall Picnic 
See information on 
the next page. 

• 11/7 – Picture Retakes 
• 10/14 – Act 80 Day – 

No school for students 
• 10/25- Jr. High 

Halloween Party from 
7-9 

• 11/5, 11/6, 11/12 – 
Vision and hearing 
tests 

• 11/7 – Early Dismissal 
@ 11:30 

• 11/7 – Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 

• 11/8 – No School for 
students 

• 11/11 – No school for 
students 

• 11/27 – Early 
Dismissal @ 11:30 

• 11/28 – 12/3 – 
Thanksgiving Break 
 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

Student Council 
 
     
 
 
 

 
Jr. High Halloween Party 

• Friday, October 25, 2024 
• 7:00-9:00 PM 
• $5 per person 
• 6th, 7th, and 8th grade MU students only – no outside guests 
• Costume Contest with prizes for winners! 
• School appropriate costumes are permitted. No weapons or face coverings.  
• Games, Music, Pizza, and Fun! 

Sign-ups are during B and C lunches starting Tuesday, October 22nd. Sign-ups will continue until the day of 
the party.  

 

 

7th Grade 
President – Carter Pyne 
Vice President – Brayden Musselman 
Secretary – Caitlin Bilger 
Treasurer – Baylie Turner 
Class Representatives – Maylee Younce,  
Elwood Reahm, Faith Morder 
 

6th Grade 
President – Zyaire Posey 
Vice President – Jocelyn Inch 
Secretary – Emma Coffman 
Treasurer – Grace Coffman 
Class Representatives – Isabell Ruby, 
Tristan Porter, Kaylinn Sechrist 
 

8th Grade     
President – Emily Ryan    
Vice President – Raialynn Miller   
Secretary – Na’zyhia Bradshay   
Treasurer – Owen Yoder    
Class Representatives – Alexis Trosky,    
Garrett Boozel, Kendall Heintz  

Congratulations to all the students listed! 
Student Council meets on the second Thursday 
of each month during 6th period. Please email 
Mrs. Henry at nhenry@muasd.org for questions 
about Student Council.                                  

Parent Involvement Committee (PIC) – Fieldtrip fundraiser information coming soon! 

2023-24 Yearbooks are still for sale ($25 each). Contact Michelle Shields if you are interested @ mshields@muasd.org 
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